
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 31 August 2006 

2. MAIREHAU RESEARCH 
 
 Sue Milligan and Mike Jillings (from Presbyterian Support, Upper South Island) were present to 

discuss research recently undertaken by them on behalf of the Board. 
 
 It was decided that the research remain embargoed until the Board had an opportunity to discuss the 

findings at a seminar meeting to be held on 9 August 2006. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


